
State Employee Charity Giving
Campaigns Begins

September heralds the beginning
of the 2014 State Employee giving
campaigns.  The  Children’s  AIDS
Fund  International  (CAFI)  is
participating  in  17  campaigns
throughout the U.S.  These state
campaigns are an important fund
raising  source  for  CAFI.   The
Maryland  State  Employees  and
Retirees once again lead the way
with  over  $2,100  pledged  last
year.  Thank you Maryland!

We try to attend as many state campaign kick-off events as
possible.  Wth the campaigns spread out across the nation this
can be difficult, so it is important for us to get your
assistance  in  helping  spread  the  word  about  CAFI’s
participation in these campaigns.  Campaigns usually begin in
early fall and run until December 1  and some states until
December 31.    CAFI participates in the following state
campaigns:   Arizona,  California,  Connecticut,  Florida,
Georgia,  Illinois,  Maryland,  Massachusetts,  Michigan,  New
York,  North  Carolina,  Ohio,  Pennsylvania,  Rhode  Island,
Virginia, Washington and Wisconsin.

It is important for us to get your assistance in helping
spread  the  word  about  CAFI’s  participation  in  these
campaigns.

If you know anyone who works in your state government, state
university or state run hospital, let them know about the
important work CAFI is doing to help limit the suffering of
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children and families affected by HIV.  Tell them about our
website  and  the  information  it  contains,  or  better  yet,
forward them one of our emails highlighting our work.  Thanks
for your help.
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